SOME ROADS RE-OPEN, SOME NOT - 12/03/12 16:06 S.S.

ALTHOUGH THEY WERE CLOSED DUE TO STORM DAMAGE, TWO BAR, HUTCHINS
ON , AND
LAUREL GLEN ROADS

ARE NOW OPEN. WORK STILL NEEDS TO BE DONE TO RE-OPEN

UPPER ZAYANTE ROAD

A HALF MILE SHORT OF THE SUMMIT....AND

VINE HILL ROAD

AT MILE MARKER 2 IS EXPECTED TO BE CLOSED FOR AN EXTENDED PERIOD
OF TIME DUE TO A WASHOUT THERE.

MURPHY CROSSING ROAD

IS ALSO STILL CLOSED.




